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March 12, 2019

TO: Honorable Dustin Burrows, Chair, House Committee on Ways & Means
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1703 by Shaheen (Relating to the eligibility of a person to serve on the appraisal

review board of an appraisal district.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 6.412 of the Tax Code, related to restrictions on eligibility for
service on an appraisal review board.

The bill would provide that in a county with a population of 550,000 or more, a person who has
served for all or part of three consecutive terms as a board member on the appraisal review board
is ineligible to serve on the appraisal review board during the two-year period that begins on the
next January 1 following the third of those consecutive terms.

The bill would not affect taxable property values, tax rates, collection rates, or any other variable
that might affect the revenues of units of local governments or the state.

The bill would take effect January 1, 2020.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts
LBB Staff: WP, KK, SD, SJS
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